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Notice
Public  Input  Hearings
Regarding  the  Pittsburgh
Water and Sewer Authority’s
(PWSA)  Proposed  Rate
Increases
The Pennsylvania Public Utility
Commission  (PUC)  has
scheduled two in-person and
two  telephonic  public  input
hearings to gather information
and  hear  from  ratepayers
regarding  PWSA’s  proposed
rate filing to increase water,
wastewater conveyance, and
stormwater  services  by
$146.1  million  over  three
years..
The PUC is the state agency
that  is  investigating  the
proposed  rate  changes  and
will  make  the  final
determination  as  to  what
increase,  if  any,  is  just  and
reasonable.
The Public Input Hearings will
be held in person at 1:00 p.m.
and 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July
25,  2023  at  the  Jeron  X.
Grayson  Community  Center,
(Media  Room),  1852  Enoch
Street  Pittsburgh,  PA  15219
and  telephonically,  at  1:00
p.m.  and  6:00  p.m.  on
Thursday, July 27, 2023.
To  testify  at  these  hearings,
you may pre-register either by:
•  Contacting  the  Office  of
Consumer Advocate (OCA) at
1-800-684-6560  or
consumer@paoca.org  to
participate in the in person or
telephonic public hearings, or
• Visiting PWSA’s website at
https://www.pgh2o.com
/news-events/events-
meetings, choose the link for
the public input hearing you
wish  to  attend  and  submit
your registration.
If you do not wish to testify
but  want  to  listen  to  the
telephonic  public  input
hearing on July 27, 2023, you
may  contact  the  OCA  to
obtain the call-in information
by  3:00  pm on  Wednesday,
July 26, 2023.
Para  revisar  este  aviso  en
español,  visite
www.pgh2o.com/ourwaterfut
ure


